
Catherine Culver

PO Box 814

Fortune CA 95540-0814

March 31, 2023

Board of Trustees

Fortune Cemetery District

PO Box 702

Fortune CA 95540-0702

Fellow Trustees:

My second term as trustee of the Fortune Cemetery District (District) ended on

January 27, 2023. This letter confirms my intention to conclude my service to the

District.

In the eight years of my volunteer service, I have helped direct improvements to

the District's operations. With you, I oversaw the hiring of a mowing service for

the six cemeteries other than Sunrise. We also installed a concrete gutter to

prolong the life of the asphalt at the east end of the center section of Sunrise

Cemetery. A slurry coat was installed over the asphalt at Sunrise to aid in that

endeavor. The office was reroofed. The new niche wall installed at the west end of

Sunrise Cemetery is well sited and will provide an option for cremains disposition

for the future. None of this would have been possible without sound financial

footing and careful oversight of District operations.

The District is fortunate to have the dedicated staff of Groundskeeper Tony
Eusted, Office Manager Kathryn DeVere, and Assistant Groundskeeper Jon Klinger.
The importance of their interest in keeping the District strong and functioning
smoothly cannot be overstated. I appreciate working with all of them.

I wish the Fortuna Cemetery District continued success.

Sincerely yours.

Catherine Culver


